
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, Illinois

Regular Meeting December 18, 2023

FOR ACTION

Subject: Approval of Bids for DuJardin HVAC Project

The DuJardin HVAC project was publicly bid with the bids being opened on
Monday, November 27. The attachment for the base bids is attached for your
review. Oakbrook Mechanical submitted the lowest bid for the project at
$339,900. DLA Architects certified that the lowest bid is reasonable and
appropriate for the work proposed in the project. The Administration is
recommending the Board approve the bid of $339,900 from Oakbrook
Mechanical for the DuJardin HVAC Project.

As a reminder, the project represents the final expenditures to be taken from
ESSER funding received by the District during the pandemic from the federal
government. As a result, the project will need to be completed prior to June 30,
2024 for the use of these funds.

Recommendation: The Board approve the bid submitted by Oakbrook
Mechanical in the amount of $339,900 for the HVAC replacement project at
DuJardin Elementary School, as presented.


